
Miss School - Miss Out 

 

All parents or carers have a legal responsibility to ensure their 

child regularly attends school. Regular attendance gives the 

greatest opportunity to learn new things and develop their 

skills and friendships and is an important step towards 

reaching each child’s full potential. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School does not authorise holidays during term 

time, and will follow government and local council 

guidelines to ensure the best outcomes for our 

children. 

 


